
Proposed Torpoint Health Centre –  
Public Consultation 

As most people in Torpoint are aware, a 

proposal has been put forward to 

establish a new health centre at Trevol 

Business Park. 

 

Following considerable debate by 

Torpoint Town Council, it was resolved to 

press for a full public meeting, in which to 

discuss the issues and concerns of the 

Torpoint Community, such as transport, 

access etc.  Negotiations took place 

between the Town Mayor and the 

Cornwall and Isles of Scilly Primary Care 

Trust (CIOSPCT); regrettably, the 

CIOSPCT did not wish to engage in such 

a meeting.  However, a Public 

Consultation event has been arranged as 

follows: 

 

 Wednesday, 21st March 2012 

 2pm to 7pm 

 Torpoint Council Chambers 

The consultation event forms part of the 

consultation process that the CIOSPCT 

has to follow as a planning requirement.  

It will give you the opportunity to discuss 

your concerns on a 1:1 basis with the 

people who are leading the project. 

 

Whilst the Public Consultation event isn’t 

necessarily the outcome that either you or 

the Town Council wanted, a further 

meeting between Torpoint Town Council 

and CIOSPCT will take place, in which 

the issues raised will be discussed and 

solutions sought to your concerns. 

 

Posters will be placed around the town as 

soon as possible and any updates will be 

published via this website.  However, in 

order to ensure that the message is 

spread as widely as possible, please 

pass this information on to your family, 

friends etc. 

 

Eddie Andrews 

Councillor Edward Andrews 

Torpoint Town Mayor 

 

 

 


